To: THE BOOTHBAY REGISTER
95 Townsend Ave.
Boothbay Harbor, Maine 04538

Please publish the following Public Notice on February 16, 2023 and February 23, 2023

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
BOOTHBAY HARBOR
APPEALS BOARD

The Boothbay Harbor Board of Appeals will hold a hearing, March 9, 2023, at 6:00 p.m., in the Municipal Meeting
room, 11 Howard St., Boothbay Harbor. The purpose of this hearing is to review the response of the Planning Board
to a remand order from the Board of Appeals, and to continue the Board of Appeals’ review of the following appeal,
originally heard on January 13, 2022.

1. Joseph and Jill Doyle, Map #16 Lot #24, 65 Atlantic Ave, filed an administrative appeal of a November 17,
2021, Planning Board decision.

THE APPLICATIONS ABOVE ARE AVAILABLE FOR REVIEW AT THE MUNICIPAL OFFICES OR AT THE
PUBLIC HEARING. QUESTIONS MAY BE DIRECTED TO THE CODE ENFORCEMENT OFFICER (207)
633-3671, OR AT THE TIME OF THE HEARING.

UNLESS OTHERWISE STATED, EACH APPLICATION CALLED TO THE FLOOR, MUST HAVE A
REPRESENTATIVE PRESENT FOR THE BOARD TO HOLD THE REVIEW.
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CHARGE TO: CODE ENFORCEMENT. PB

Town of Boothbay Harbor. E-MAIL
Geoff Smith
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